
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• El Dorado County is hosting a meeting May 19
from 6-8pm at Lake Tahoe Airport to discuss
redistricting issues that are likely to affect
supervisorial  representation  of  the  South
Shore as well as throughout the county.

•  Tahoe  Area  Coordinating  Council  for  the  Disabled  is
celebrating  its  30th  anniversary  this  year.

• Denise Long, a former probation officer in South Lake Tahoe,
has written “Survivor Kid.” It’s a book to help teens and
younger kids to protect themselves.

• Lake Tahoe Unified School District received a $210,800 grant
from the state to purchase notebooks for students in grades
4-8.

• AT&T is putting $216,000 worth of equipment into South Tahoe
High School to bump up the broadband and WiFi connections to
4G at the school.

• The Truckee hotshot firefighting gang has been in Texas
fighting the massive wildfire.

• Here are specifics about roadwork being done by Caltrans  in
the Lake Tahoe Basin.
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